
 

 

BAY OAKS QUILT GUILD  

Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday  

Methodist  Church , 5305 Noma Drive, Diamondhead, MS 39525  

www.bayoaksquiltguild.com    

http://bayoaksquiltguild.blogspot.com    

  Bay Oaks Quilt Guild  
Follow us on Facebook             

 

Fat Quarter Lotto  

To participate, bring one or more fat quarters of the theme of the month to the business meeting.  If 

your name is drawn, you receive all the donated fat quarters in the group.    

June  Beaches  November  Thanksgiving  

July  Red, White or Blue  December  Christmas  

August  Purple      

September  Fall      

October  Halloween      

  

New Member News  

We give a warm welcome to our newest member, Sue Rountree.  Sue is a CPA from Slidell who was so 

impressed by our quilt show that she decided to join the guild.  She brought many beautiful projects to 

show at the May business meeting and volunteered to drive on the road trip to the Azalea City Quilt 

Guild show in Mobile.  Aspects of quilting she would like to learn more about include longarm quilting 

and unusual/contemporary art quilt techniques.  

2015 Opportunity Quilt  

Kay Guillot and the quilt committee held their first meeting and discussed preliminary ideas for the 

design for the next show quilt.  It will be exciting to see what is produced when the collective creative 

juices of our guild members get to work to produce another exciting opportunity quilt.  

Wounded Warriors Project    
  

Kay Buccola and Lou Ada Hansen are spearheading a project for our guild to make five quilts for the  

Wounded Warriors program. These lap quilts will represent the five branches of the service:  Army, Navy, 

Air Force, Marine Corps, and Coast Guard.  Groups of guild volunteers will be assembled to make the 

quilts.  Group leaders are Lou Ada Hansen, Marcus Weekley, Gloria Burlette, and Venessa Saucier.  Kay 

Buccola has already made the Coast Guard quilt.  Center panels and coordinating fabrics will be available 

for each quilt.  This is a worthwhile project and we hope all members will consider participating in some 

way.  Details will be discussed at the business meeting on June 13.  
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2013 Bay Oaks Quilt Guild Membership Application 

  

Name                Home Phone          

  

Address               Cell Phone _______________________  

        

City _____________________________________ State ______   Zip Code________________  

  

Email Address            ______________    

  

Month and day of birth:                

   

Annual dues start 01/13 - $15.00        Junior Member______$1.00  

  

Level of quilting experience:       Beginner:     Intermediate:    Advanced:      

  

What quilting techniques are you interested in learning more about?   

       

    _____________________________________________________  

  

Are you a machine or hand quilter?            

  

**Would you like your name on the roster for general membership use?  Circle one:  Yes     No  

  

Mail form and dues to Joy Vanderhoof at 7031 Lind Rd., Kiln , MS  39556 or turn in at meeting.  

   

  



 Website  and Blog   

 Remember to check our website maintained by Marcus.  Also browse the blog maintained by Kay and 

check out Facebook.  These are good places to find additional information to that printed in the monthly 

newsletter.  

Mark Your Calendars  
  
June 23   Bay Oaks Board meeting – Faye’s house  

June 27-29  National Quilting Association Annual Quilt Show, Columbus, Ohio  

July 27   GSQA Quarterly Meeting, Picayune, MS  

August 29  Display of Solveig’s Katrina Quilts – Gulf Park Campus, University of Southern Mississippi  

October 11-12  Magnolia Quilters of Orange Grove Quilt Show, Beauvoir United Methodist Church,  

    Biloxi, Mississippi  

October 19   GSQA Quarterly Meeting, Mes Amis quilt store, New Orleans, LA  

  

Guild Projects for 2013  
  
Please bring ideas for projects to the business meeting.  Leaders for the projects are also needed.  The 

better the mix of people and ideas, the more stimulating and exciting our quilting experience.  You don’t 

have to be an expert – just be willing to organize, read up on a topic, and present something that caught 

your attention that you think other quilters will also enjoy.  

  

Program Night – Basic Quilting Skills Demonstrations – June 27, 2013  
  

The June 27 program meeting will be mini demonstrations and samples for basic quilting skills.    

  

Lou Ada will demonstrate hand piecing with all/some of those tips and hints she has learned.  If you 

would like to follow along, some small scraps, a needle and thread, and other hand sewing notions can 

be brought to the meeting.    

  

Kay Guillot will show us some of her tips on accurate cutting with the rotary cutter and mat.  If the 

cutting is not good, the quilting piece will show it.  Joy will show us some hand quilting tips like she uses 

on her mini quilts, again if you want some practice, bring a small quilt sandwich, needle, and thread.  A 

thimble is also recommended.   

  

Joan will show us how to determine a good 1/4 inch seam on our machine.  You can always cut larger 

and trim but that takes more time.  

   

The meeting room will be set up with 4 stations that you can rotate around and find a small group so 

that you can ask questions and see and hear well.  If you want to repeat in one or more of the stations, 

that will be your choice also.  We should have ample time to see all the demonstrations and practice a 

little if wanted.  Be sure to bring any questions you have so you can profit from the learning experiences 

of the longer time quilters.  I expect we will have some mini handouts for reminders for you also. Joan 

Henderson, Leader   



Looking Ahead  
  

The program meeting on July 25 will be on bargello patterns.  It will be led by Marcus.  More information 

to follow in the next newsletter.                     

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Show and Tell  
                                                                                                                                     

 



  
  

  

Thanks to Diana Kelly for the photos  


